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23 August 2024 
 
VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries 
Via email 
 
Re: VSBL Season Update 
 
Dear VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries, 
 
Playing Conditions 
The Pennant Committee has put a lot of work into reviewing the large number of recommendations 
submitted at the end of last season. They have now completed this review and are working to create 
a draft of these changes (with an appendix of changes) for clubs to review. 
 
PS&C Meeting 
We have booked Quest New Quay in Docklands for our first PS&C Meeting for the upcoming VSBL 
Season. This will be Wednesday September 4 at 7:00 pm, and as previously communicated we 
encourage clubs to attend with their Junior Committee/Coach/Lead as well as Presidents and 
Secretaries.  
We invite clubs to register any special motions they would like raised at this meeting before Friday 
August 30. Given the large number of topics that will already be on the agenda, for this meeting, we 
will not be able to accept items from the floor. 
Please register your club’s attendance here. 
 
Balls 
Baseball Victoria will again be providing baseballs for Premier 1. These will be Brett balls. Each 
Premier 1 Club will receive 8 dozen balls, charged to the club at $85 per dozen. 
Additional dozens can be purchased at $110 per dozen. 
 
Summer Registration 
Registrations will open September 1 for all members. Please note that players need to be registered 
to be covered by insurance. This includes pre-season training and is required for new players and 
existing players regardless of if they have played Winter. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to the office.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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